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Agenda Item No. (13)  
 
Board of Directors  
Meeting of June 24, 2022 
(REVISED JUNE 24, 2022) 
 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 
 

 
1. Email from Kieran Culligan, , Vice Chairman of the Sausalito Pedestrian and Bicycle 

Advisory Committee, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge District Board of Directors, 
received June 6, 2022, expressing concerns over the safety of cyclists on Alexander 
Avenue. 
 

2. Letter from David Pilpel, addressed to President Michael Theriault and Members, Board 
of Directors, received June 23, 2022, commenting on the Proposed Fiscal Year 2022-23 
Operating and Capital Budgets. 
(Added 6/23/22) 
 

3. Letter from David Pilpel, addressed to President Michael Theriault and Members, Board 
of Directors, received June 23, 2022, opposing the two Engineering items on the June 24, 
2022 Rules, Policy and Industrial Relations Committee meeting agenda. 
(Added 6/23/22) 
 

4. Letter from Shane Weinstein, President/Business Agent, of the Amalgamated Transit 
Union, Local #1575, addressed to President Michael Theriault and Members, Board of 
Directors, received June 23, 2022, stating concerns about the future of the District’s Bus 
Operator pension plan. 
(Added 6/23/22) 
 
 

 
A copy of all communications listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District 
Secretary. 
 
  


